
African Senior (27th M & 16th W) Weightlifting Championships
Vacoas, Mauritius  10th – 18th July, 2017

INVITATION Dear Friends & Colleagues,On behalf of the Mauritius Amateur Weightlifters’ &Powerlifters’ Association, I am pleased to invite you to the 27thMen & 16th Women Senior African WeightliftingChampionships, which will be held between 10th and 18th July2017 in Vacoas, Mauritius.
We are very proud to host these championships for the veryfirst time ever in Mauritius. It hence gives me a great pleasure to extend an invitationto all African member countries to take part as your participation will provide anunprecedented opportunity for the Mauritian population to witness world classperformances.

To all visitors, athletes, coaches and officials, I wish that your experience here in thebeautiful Island of Mauritius is successful and enjoyable and may your visit be filledwith happy memories from our country.
With my highest regards,

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Bhollah Poorun
President
Mauritius Amateur Weightlifters’ & Powerlifters’ Association
Member African Weightlifting Federation


